
SPECIAL MEETING 
VILLAGE OF FLOWER HILL 

BOARD OF TRUSTEES 
 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that a special meeting of the Board of Trustees of the 
Village of Flower Hill will be held on the 21st day of June, 2021 at 1 pm.  This meeting 
will be held by teleconference pursuant to Governor Cuomo’s Executive Order 202.1.  
The purpose of this meeting is for the presentation of the 2021-22 tentative budget to 
the Board of Trustees.  

While this meeting will be open to the public there will be no “in-person” location or “in-
person” public involvement.  

If you would like to listen in to the proceedings, you may join from your computer, tablet 
or smartphone. Join Zoom Meeting 
https://us02web.zoom.us/j/81354821622?pwd=OHU3ZjU3d09la2NWZ21OYkFQWGlNd
z09 
Meeting ID: 813 5482 1622 
Passcode: 041818 
        +1 929 436 2866 US  

 
By Order of the Board of Trustees 
Ronnie Shatzkamer, Village Administrator 
Flower Hill, New York 
Dated: June 16, 2021 


